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Date: May 16, 2024 
 
To:   All Bidders 
From:   International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit 
Subject:  RFP N. HQ-2024-170 
 

 
Communication of clarifications No. 1 

 
Reference is made to RFP No. HQ-2024-170 issued on May 8, 2024, through the IDLO Tenders website.  
 
Please find below a query received and IDLO’s corresponding response. 
 
 
Question 1:  
This is with reference to the Annex C of the document - Point 4 Relevance and Quality of Web Development Samples. 
Is it mandatory to provide the complete code since we have non-disclosure agreement (NDA) with our clients. How 
can we address this question? Or we provide a chunk as a sample? 
 
 
Answer to Question 1: 
It is acceptable to provide a portion/ sample of the code. 
 
 
 
We appreciate your continuous interest in IDLO and look forward to receiving your offer. 
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